
 
 
      

  

1st June 2020 

Essential Information - Year 6  

Dear Parents / Carer, 

I am writing to confirm that your child will be welcomed back to school on Wednesday 3rd 
June. 

Your child will be taught in a group of 15 (or less). Groups will be split between the Year 6 
and 5 classrooms and teachers. 

Drop off and Collection 

Your drop off time will be 8.45 am at the front of the school. Please respect social 
distancing whilst waiting. If you have children in Year 1 or FS please note you will need to 
arrive at the latest starting time (9 or 9.15, respectively)  

Your collection time will be 3.15pm (Mon – Thurs) / 1.15pm (every Friday from 12th June) 
at the front of the school. 

Medication 

Please ensure that you send your child back to school with any medication they will 
require e.g. inhaler. It must be clearly labelled with your child’s name, date and dosage 
required. Your child must hand their medication to the class teacher at the start of the 
school day. 

Lunch 

If your child requires a school lunch it must be ordered by Sunday using Parentpay. 
Alternatively, you can send your child with a packed lunch from home. 

Staying safe in the sun  
We want to be outside as much as we can, however staff will be unable to administer sun 
cream so please send your child in with 8hr sun cream applied (or their own named sun 
cream that they will be able to put on themselves, a hat and a bottle of water. Especially as 
the forecast is set for temperatures to rise next week.  
 
Handwashing  
Children will be encouraged to wash their hands on a regular basis for at least 20 seconds. 
Hand sanitiser will also be available. If you wish to send your child with their own hand 
sanitiser please can they make their teacher aware they have it. 
 
Learning 
Please ensure your child comes with any login and passwords they may need, as we are not 
able to look them up. 

 



They do not need to bring equipment from home as all they need will be provided and it will 
be best to stop too much going back and forth so no big bags. There will be opportunities to 
change reading books though. 
 
Uniform  
Children will need to wear school uniform from Wednesday. If they have grown out of 
anything don’t worry but please let your class teacher know. 
 

Attendance 

As attendance is encouraged, but not statutory at the present time, if you do not wish 
your child to return I would really appreciate you informing our Attendance Officer, Mrs. 
Shopland, via email (ashopland@carclazesch.org) as this will allow us to keep our 
attendance registers up to date and to enable teachers to continue to set home learning 
for your child. 

If you have any questions then please don’t hesitate to get in touch by emailing the school 
office – emoseley@carclazesch.org 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Simon Pollard 

Head Teacher 
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